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Speak out! A forum in Auburn will be held at MTA
Auburn Regional Office, 48 Sword Street, Auburn, MA
on Thursday, September 25, 2014 at 5:00 p.m.

MTA members across the state will be holding similar
forums and sharing their ideas for action.

How has the focus on high-stakes testing hurt teaching and
learning in your school?

How well is the new educator evaluation system working?

Are there other local, state or federal initiatives that take too
much time away from teaching?

To RSVP for the forum, please e-mail Carolyn Himottu or Becky
Austin at rsvpcmass@massteacher.org or call 508-791-2121.

MTA President Barbara Madeloni will be facilitating
this event. Come meet the new president and let her
and other MTA leaders know what you think about
important education and union issues.
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